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Hi, 

 

I oppose SB 767. I believe that excellence in education is best achieved when charter 

schools are free to make decisions about how they operate. We should not limit 

them. If we want each child in Oregon to have the best education possible (and we 

have far to go in this regard), we want to keep all our school options open, so that 

parents can make decisions about what best benefits their children. Limiting charter 

school operations reduces the autonomy of these schools to operate as they - and 

the parents who choose them - see best. Like the majority of Oregonians, I fully 

support school choice. Each child is unique, so maintaining many unique schools, 

including charter schools, will offer the best possible set of options to parents for their 

children -- and without undue financial burden.  

 

Ashley Corey  


